
       
   

Dear Friend,           Winter/Spring 2024 
 
Boys & Girls Clubs of San Dieguito’s Jr. Board is in the midst of planning our annual UNCORKED for a CAUSE 
fundraiser atop Del Mar Plaza on Wednesday, April 10, 2024. The event is a contemporary, social, blind wine 
tasting where each team brings three bottles of the same red wine; two of which are “tasted” & put up for 
voting and the third goes to the prize table for the winning teams to take home. Over 200 people from the 
North Coastal San Diego area attend this event each year.  
 
The financial success of the event relies on the support and donations we receive from local businesses and 
community members like you for the high end raffle featured that evening.  
 
We respectfully ask that you consider supporting this event through an in-kind donation of products, services 
or gift cards. The exact item is up to your discretion. Our attendees are the perfect demographic to highlight 
your service/business, as eighty percent of our 200+ guests range in ages 25 – 70 and reside primarily in the 
north coastal county zip codes of 92014 through 92130. Our high end raffle is a major fundraising component 
of this event; helping to bridge the gap between the modest fees we charge and the real costs of our 
programs and services. 
 

Enclosed you will find an auction item description sheet. Please complete, sign, scan, & email OR mail back to 
us at your convenience. 
 

For the past 58 years BGC San Dieguito has been at the forefront of identifying and acting on the needs of the 
community. Our seven Clubhouses from Carmel Valley to Encinitas annually serve more than 4,000 members 
and impact over 10,000 youth through our Aquatics/RSD Swim Team, Athletics/Big 8 Middle School Sports, 
Bulldogs Basketball, Carmel Valley Montessori School, Centers for a Healthy Lifestyle, Summer Adventure 
Camps, and Youth Arts Academy programs. Your help and support allows us to continue to meet the needs of 
all the youth we serve, despite their family’s financial ability.  
   
Thank you for your consideration.   
Please contact me with any questions at sdaugherty@bgcsandieguito.org or (858) 720-2188.  
 
Sincerely, 

  

SuLynn Daugherty 
Marketing & Events Manager 
Boys & Girls Clubs of San Dieguito  
 

bgcSanDieguito.org   •   (858) 755-9371   •   533 Lomas Santa Fe Dr., Solana Beach, CA 92075  

Boys & Girls Clubs of San Dieguito is a 501(c)3  
charitable organization. All or part of your  
donation may be tax deductible.  
Fed ID # 95-2470435  



Item Donated: 
    
 

Description: (If necessary)  
 
 
 

Name to be recognized at event:  
(Send a HIGH RESOLUTION EPS file of your logo to below email address to be included in respective print and online materials.)   
 

Approximate Value: 
   

Restrictions:  
(Stipulate limits on # of people, time of year, exp. dates, exclusion dates, excluded geographical areas or insurance requirements.) 

____________________________________________________________________________ 
________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Please check all boxes that apply: 
 

______  Enclosed is a gift certificate/letter for my donation.  
______  I would like the Boys & Girls Clubs of San Dieguito to generate a certificate for my donation. 
______  My donation is an item.  I would like it picked-up on: _____________________ 
   

Thank you for your donation! 
 

Donor Signature ____________________________________________________Date _____________ 
 
Address_____________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Raffle Donation Form 

A Blind Wine Tasting Event Benefitting the Boys & Girls Clubs of San Dieguito 
Wednesday, April 10, 2024 

Please Email, Fax or Mail Back to: 
Boys & Girls Clubs of San Dieguito:  

Uncorked for a Cause 
533 Lomas Santa Fe Drive  
Solana Beach, CA 92075 

 
 
 
 
 

SuLynn Daugherty 
Phone: (858) 720-2188  

SDaugherty@bgcsandieguito.org 
 

Tax ID # 95-2470435 


